
1st March 2019 

We’ve had a fun filled week in Crystal Class this week! 

In Science, we are starting to explore plant life.  The children have been investigating what 

plants require for life and growth.  We have also set up a runner bean experiment in the 

classroom…ask your child to tell you all about it! 

 

 

 

 

    

In English, we have been looking at how a sentence is constructed and how to add more detail 

to make a complex sentence. 

Maths has seen the children building on their knowledge of fractions.  We have been looking 

at how we can use our multiplication and division skills to help us calculate a fraction of an 

amount.  

 

 

 

 

 

PE this term will take place on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Our focus is street dance.   

For your information 

Please sign and return Berkley Castle trip forms. 

Crystal Class will also be visiting the Edward Jenner museum on the same day as the Berkley 

castle trip.  There will be no cost for this trip, as we will be using funds raised from the 

Christmas fair. 

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them. 

Home Learning is due in on Friday 29th March – to be shared with peers. 

 


